
ST.VINCENT’S  PARENTS’  ASSOCIATION 
St Vincent’s Catholic Primary School 

St Vincent Street, Marylebone, London, W1U 4DF. 
www.svpa.org.uk    hello@svpa.org.uk 

020 31460743 

T o g e t h e r ,  t h r o u g h  C h r i s t ,  w e  g r o w  a n d  l e a r n  

 
 

ST.VINCENT’S PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 09.06.21 (online) 
 

Attendees – Co-chairs plus 18 parents Miss Coleman, Mrs Duffy & Miss Carruthers  
 
Start of meeting: 12.00 
 
Introduction Welcome and thank you for attendance. Quick introduction of SVPA team and auction 

team for new parents 
 
Update on SVPA 2021 Auction 

 * 80 lots already in the online auction catalogue. 
* About 15/20 to come 
* Our target would be to have another 30/40 more. 
 
JN and FT stressed the importance of talking to parents/ carers about the auction and the type of 
donations they can provide.  
Donations from the parents (food, experience…) usually sell really well so the Auction team is very 
optimistic. However, we need more lots and we have a week left. 
Please send the donations form ASAP and at the latest June 16th. We have One week left. 
 
Auction concept 
Vitual live with online bidding or In Person are the two options considered.  
Decision to be made by the end of next week depending on government announcement. 
 
How to donate? 
You can pick up a form from the office if you need more. 
You can donate one the SVPA website by clicking on the "Make a donation" button. 
 
https://www.svpa.org.uk/donate-online/ 
 
Is it possible to make cash donation? 

Of course it is, and there will be options on the night. 
However, we would strongly recommend to participate in the night to make it as successful as possible. 
 

 
How you can help? 
• Brainstorm on what you could offer to our school community / talk to people on what they can offer. 
• Fill the Auction Donation form before 16th June 

• Join us on our next zoom SVPA meeting to more about the registration process for the auction. 
 
Other : 

 Uniform sales Tuesday 15th - 8 to 9am - Face coverings / and change needed 

 Plan ahead for September to make sure you have a few items to start the new school year. 
 

End of meeting : 12. 25 
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